
From: ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca [mailto:ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca]  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 1:34 PM 
To: Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: khopkins@newfoundlandpower.com; Hayes, Gerard (ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com) 
<ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com>; O'Brien, Liam <lobrien@curtisdawe.com>; 
regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com; NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-
law.com>; Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Sarah Fitzgerald <sarahfitzgerald@bfma-
law.com>; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; NL Public Utilities 
Board <ito@pub.nl.ca>; Colleen Jones <cjones@pub.nl.ca> 
Subject: ReNP 2021 Capital Budget Application - St. John's North - Portugal Cove System Planning Study 
Update - RFI - PUB-NP-025 
 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
Hydro does not have any RFIs regarding this filing.  
 
Thank you,  
Shirley  
 
 


